Local Advisory Council (LAC) – North
St. Louis County
July 22, 2021

Present:  Tod Swenson, Daniel Triestman, Ann Marie Lubovich, Jennifer Rich, Lacy Podlogar, Michelle Long
Absent:  Wendy Dickhausen, Jessica Meyer, Jeff McNickle, Claudia Skalko

Meeting was held to go over the 7 applications that were received for new council members.

It was decided that 4 of the 7 applications would be picked to serve on the Council starting in August.  Below are the applicants that were picked by the Council members that were in attendance:

Jennifer Wilson
Marjory Johnson Wood
Marjorie Holmstrom-Sabo
Nicole Stone

Sandy will reach out to each applicant to make sure they were still interested in being a member for the North LAC.  Sandy will invite all members to the next meeting which is scheduled for August 19, 2021.

Sandy will check with County to see if the next meeting can be done by Zoom or if it can be held in person and by Zoom for those that don’t/can’t attend in person.







 
